

### Mayors for Peace

#### Secretariat

c/o Hiroshima Peace Culture Foundation, 1-5 Nakajima-cho, Naka-ku, Hiroshima 730-0811 JAPAN E-mail: mayorcon@pcf.city.hiroshima.jp Website: www.mayorsforpeace.org

September 1, 2022

The Honorable Alison Kerr Mayor of Del Rey Oaks (CA) US

Dear Mayor Kerr:

I hope this letter finds you well.

I deeply appreciate your decision to join Mayors for Peace and am delighted to welcome your city. Please find the enclosed Certification of Membership.

I am looking forward to your involvement in Mayors for Peace activities. We need your help to achieve a peaceful world without nuclear weapons. In particular, we would be most grateful if you could invite fellow mayors in your area or your sister/friendship cities to join Mayors for Peace.

In addition, we hope you will find opportunities to urge your national government to do everything in its power to promote the abolition of nuclear weapons.

We are at a critical tipping point in the struggle to free ourselves from the nuclear threat. Let's work together for a peaceful world and a brighter future.

I close with my best wishes for your good health, sound growth, and prosperity for your city.

Very truly yours,

MATSUI Kazumi Mayor of Hiroshima

President

Mayors for Peace

# **Mayors for Peace**

## Certification of Membership

# Del Rey Oaks (CA)



We hereby certify your city as a member of Mayors for Peace.

We pledge to make every effort to create inter-city solidarity, transcending national boundaries and ideological differences, in order to achieve our ultimate goal of the total abolition of nuclear weapons and averting a recurrence of the Hiroshima and Nagasaki tragedies.

Date of issue: September 1, 2022

松井一實

MATSUI Kazumi Mayor of Hiroshima President of the Mayors for Peace



